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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 
7, 2022, at 10:30 a.m. via Zoom. 
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the December 10, 2021, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.   
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the request for the following courses to be added to 
list of course approved to satisfy Area IV, World Language and Global Culture, of the General 
Education Core Curriculum.  

 
RUSS 3011, Intensive Russian Conversation and Composition I 
RUSS 3012, Intensive Russian Conversation and Composition II 
RELI 4070/6070, Judaism  
 

The subcommittee unanimously denied the request for the following courses to be added to 
the list of courses that satisfy Area IV, Humanities and Arts, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum: 

 
RUSS 3011, Intensive Russian Conversation and Composition I 
RUSS 3012, Intensive Russian Conversation and Composition II 

 
The subcommittee unanimously approved to remove the following courses from the list of 
courses approved to satisfy Area IV, Humanities and the Arts, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum: 
 

RUSS 3001, Russian Conversation and Composition I 
RUSS 3002, Russian Conversation and Composition II 



The subcommittee briefly discussed the revised General Education Plan. The revised plan will 
continue to be discussed and finalized at subsequent meetings with the intent for the final plan 
to be considered by the University Curriculum Committee in fall 2022. 
 
Katie Burr provided an update on the report that will be sent to SACSCOC in response to their 
request for additional information on General Education assessment. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:06 a.m.  
 
 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
General Education Subcommittee 

 
 


